
 

 

Windsor Forest High School 
Savannah-Chatham County Public Schools 

912-395-3400 
Mrs. Joanna Brooks, Principal 

 
 

Title 1 Annual Parent Meeting Agenda 
 

September 16, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. (Virtual on Teams) 
Link emailed to families and on Windsor Forest Title I Website 

 
Welcome parents and community members! 
 

We welcome parent questions/input throughout the presentation!  We want to make sure you leave the meeting 
informed about the Title I program as well as the opportunities the school provides to get involved. 
 

1.​ What is a Title I school? 
2.​ How does our school spend Title I money? 
3.​ How does our school participate in the Title I Program? 
4.​ What are our school’s Title I requirements? 
5.​ WFHS School Improvement Plan Goals 

●​ What are our school improvement goals? 
●​ What programs/supports are in place to help my child? 

After-school tutorial, Parent Center, Community Partners and their resources 
6.​ What curriculum does our school use? 
7.​ What assessments will my child be taking? 

●​ How do these assessments measure my child’s progress? 
●​ What proficiency levels is my child expected to meet? 

8.​ What is required by law for Family Engagement? 
●​ What is the district's Family Engagement Policy?  
●​ What is the school’s Family Engagement Policy?  
●​ What is a School-Parent Compact?  

9.​ Does my child’s teacher meet professional qualifications? 
●​ What is a parent’s right to know? 

10.​How is Title I Family Engagement money spent? 
11.​What opportunities does the school provide for parent engagement? 

●​ Parent engagement opportunities offered for school or home: Open House, Curriculum Night, 
Parent Workshops 

●​ Volunteer opportunities 
●​ Parent decision making opportunities/meetings/councils: Spending the budget, Annual Forum, 

Parent Surveys, School Council Meetings, PTA Meetings 
12.​How responsive will the school be to my questions when staff is contacted? 

●​ Within 24 hours  
●​ Principal: Joanna.Brooks@sccpss.com 
●​ Assistant Principals: Yolanda.Coaxum@sccpss.com, Zachary.Cowan@sccpss.com, 

Bethann.Simmons@sccpss.com 
●​ Family and Community Resource Specialist: Michael.Barth@sccpss.com 

13.​Closing 
 
Thank you for attending!  We hope to see you again very soon! 

 


